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Via Electronic Filing 

September 19, 2016 

Carlotta Stauffer, Clerk 
Florida Public Utilities Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 
Notification of a Transfer of Control of DSCI, LLC to U.S. TelePacific Corp. 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

On behalf of U.S. TelePacific Corp., we are pleased to notify the Commission that the transfer of control of 
DSCI, LLC to U.S. TelePacific Corp. as described in the letter dated March 10, 2016 was completed on 
September 14, 2016. As a result, DCSI, LLC is a wholly owned subsidiary of U.S. TelePacific Corp. 

Please note that the new regulatory contact for DSCI, LLC will be Ms. Nancy Lubamersky at the following 
address: 

U.S. TelePacific Corp. 
515 S. Flower Street, 47th Floor 
Los Angeles, CA 90071-2201 
Tel: (510) 995-5602 
Email: nlubamersky@telepacific.com 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing. Should you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
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Andrew Lipman 
Danielle Burt 

Counsel for U.S. TelePacific Corp. 

cc (via email): Mr. Michael Cowan (U.S. TelePacific) 
Ms. Nancy Lubamersky (U.S. TelePacific) 
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